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  WORLD FOOD DAY – ACTION FOR ZERO HUNGER 
 

Dear parent, 

Greetings from Al Ameer English School!!! 

The Department of Science is organizing “ World Food Day- Action for Zero 

Hunger” from 16th October to 22nd October, with  focusing on raising awareness about 

Sustainable Development Goal (SDG) 2 – Zero Hunger. This event aims to educate 

students about the importance of healthy eating, reducing food waste, and supporting global 

efforts to eliminate hunger. 

 

Activities Planned for World Food Day 

Grade 1-5: "I Am a Food Champion": Students will participate in a week-long 

challenge called “I am a Food Champion”. Each class will have an “I Eat Healthy” chart. 

Class teachers will  grade the  students based on their daily healthy food choices and efforts to 

avoid food waste. By the end of the week, the best student will be awarded with the title “I Am 

a Food Champion.” 

Grade 6-8: "I Grow My Own Food": Students are encouraged to practice sustainable 

food growing by planting microgreens (such as green moong) at home using recyclable 

materials. Videos of their home- grown microgreens and recipes featuring these microgreens 

are invited for submission in, 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1e83eIyCvNR2Gh7Tq6XfAJFQHkxa423_?usp=sharing 

The best recipe and video will be awarded. 

Submission Deadline: 25th November. 

 

Grade 9-12: Campaign - "Nourishing the Future: Ending Hunger Starts with 

Us" 
 

Selected students from Grades 9-12 will participate in a campaign “Nourishing the Future, 

Ending Hunger Starts with Us.” various activities such as presentations, speeches and poster- 

making. 

We hope to empower our students to take responsibility for their own health while also 

becoming advocates for global hunger reduction .We encourage all students to participate 

actively in this event and become part of the solution to ending hunger. 

Thanking you for your support in making this event meaningful and impactful. 
Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(PRINCIPAL) 


